
Submitter: Robert  Ackerlind 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation Reinvestment 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB2025 

Please restore our historic trolley systems. Where I live there used to be a train from 

Seaside to Astoria and then to Portland. Please include a bike path along the tracks 

as it is very unsafe on Hwy101 and 30 with little or no shoulder and high speed traffic 

with sharp bends  


